
West Chester East DECA will be hosting a FREE  “What is DECA 
workshop” at East on Tuesday February 11th from 2:20-
4:00pm.  Our DECA students will share information about East 
DECA and how much they’ve enjoyed the program and their 
business electives.  DECA is a co-curricular organization for 
students with an interest in marketing, hospitality, finance and 
entrepreneurship.  We are proud to be the largest chapter in 
Pennsylvania.  To learn more about our program please check 
out our East DECA blog at 
www.wceastdeca.wordpress.com.  Please see the attached 
flyer and permission slip for your child.  Your child must have a 
permission slip emailed to me, Carol Lill at clill@wcasd.net by 
Feb. 10th or dropped off in the Fugett main office.  
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